September 7, 2023
Dear Parents,

The federal Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015 (ESSA) requires schools who
receive Title I, Part A funds to notify parents or legal guardians when their child
has been taught for four consecutive weeks by a teacher who has not met state
certification/licensure requirements. In Washington, this notification requirement
will go out for any teacher with a limited certification. In some cases, we have
had to fill teaching assignments in core academic subjects with teachers on
emergency licenses or permits when licensed teachers were not available to hire.

As of the date of this letter, your ¢hild’s teacher Mr. Anthony DeNicola has a
limited state certification/licensure, such as Provisional Teacher Certificate,
Emergency Substitute, or intern Substitute Teacher.

If you have any questions regarding the qualifications of Mr. DeNicola, piease feel
free to contact Lisa Herrmann at 610-419-3120. For additional information about
the state’s certification and licensure teacher requirements, please visit the
following Webpages:

-Professional | http://www.pesb.wa.gov/
Educator Tel: 360-725-6275
Standards
Board
{PESB)

Title i, Part | hitps://www.education.pa.gov/Educators/Certification/Pages/default.aspx
A — Teacher | Tel: 360-725-6340
and
Principal
Quality

Sincerely,

Lisa Herrmann
Principal
Lehigh Valley Dual Language Charter School

675 East Broad Street, Bethlehem, PA 18018 Phone: 610-419-3120 Fax: 610-419-3968 Website: www,|vdics.org

LVDLCS is a Title I School
This institution Is an eoual opportunity provider

LVDLCS is accredited by the ILI
MSA Middie Siates Assoclation
Commissions on Elementary Revised 08/23

CESS and Secondary Schools
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The federal Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015 {ESSA) requires schools who
receive Title |, Part A funds to notify parents or legal guardians when their child
has been taught for four consecutive weeks by a teacher who has not met state
certification/licensure requirements. In Washington, this notification requirement
will go out for any teacher with a limited certification. In some cases, we have
had to fill teaching assignments in core academic subjects with teachers on
emergency licenses or permits when licensed teachers were not available to hire.

As of the date of this letter, your child’s teacher Ms. Kiara Infante has a limited
state certification/licensure, such as Provisional Teacher Certificate, Emergency
Substitute, or Intern Substitute Teacher.

If you have any questions regarding the qualifications of Ms. Infante, please feel
free to contact Lisa Herrmann at 610-419-3120. For additional information about
the state’s certification and licensure teacher requirements, please visit the
following Webpages:
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Sincerely,

Lisa Herrmann
Principal
Lehigh Valley Dual Language Charter School

675 East Broad Street, Bethlehem, PA 18018 Phonhe: 610-419-3120 Fax: 610-419-3968 Website: www.lvdlcs.org

LVDLCS is a Title | School
This institution is an eaual opportunitv provider
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MSA Commisslons on Elementary Revised 08/23

CESS and Secondary Schools



Lehigh Valley
Dual Language
Charter School

Executive Board President:

Ms. Claudia Parrales
Vice-President:
Ms. Raiza Gutierrez
Treasurer:

Mr. Carlos Lopez
Secretary:

Mr. Joshua Santana

Board Member:

Ms. Heidy Pagan

Dr. Judith Rance-Roney
Ms. Wanda Weaver

CEOQ/COO0O:
Ms. Elsie Perez

Principal:
Ms. Lisa Herrmann

Executive Confidential Asst:
Ms. Elba Gonzalez

PIMS/Accounts Administrator:

Ms. Denie Montes

Enrollment/Transportation
Officer:
Ms. Anabel Perez

Office Coordinator/Account
Support:
Ms. Anna Santiago

Enrollment & Transportation
Support:
Ms. Priscilla Delgado

Attendance/Enroliment &
Transportation Support:
Mes. Grace Neyra

Academic & Enrichment
Coordinator:
Ms. Leslie Figueroa

School Social Worker:
Ms. Sonia Sarmiento

September 7, 2023

Dear Parents,

The federal Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015 (ESSA) requires schools who

receive Title |,

Part A funds to notify parents or legal guardians when their child

has been taught for four consecutive weeks by a teacher who has not met state
certification/licensure requirements. In Washington, this notification requirement
will go out for any teacher with a limited certification. In some cases, we have
had to fill teaching assignments in core academic subjects with teachers on
emergency licenses or permits when licensed teachers were not available to hire.

As of the date of this letter, your child’s teacher Ms. Samantha Vazquez has a
limited state certification/licensure, such as Provisional Teacher Certificate,
Emergency Substitute, or Intern Substitute Teacher.

If you have any questions regarding the qualifications of Ms. Vazquez, please feel
free to contact Lisa Herrmann at 610-419-3120. For additional information about
the state’s certification and licensure teacher requirements, please visit the
following Webpages:
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https://www.education.pa.gov/Educators/Certification/Pages/default.aspx
Tel: 360-725-6340

Sincerely,

Lisa Herrmann

Principal

Lehigh Valley Dual Language Charter School

675 East Broad Street, Bethlehem, PA 18018 Phone: 610-419-3120 Fax: 610-419-3968 Website: www.lvdlcs.org
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